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502 Seminars 
 
Lu Chen will speak on “Heart-cutting Two dimensional capillary 
electrophoresis for the On-Line purification and separation of 
derivatized amino acids” on Wednesday, April 15, 2009 @ 11:00 a.m. 
in E3-25. 
 

Sarah Sparling will speak on "Investigation of Single Walled 
Carbon Nanotubes using Raman Spectroscopy" on Wednesday, 
April 22, 2009 @ 11:00 a.m. in E3-25. 
 

Congratulations to:  the following students who were 
recipients of the 2009 Graduate Student Teaching Assistant 
Award Winners: 
Haiying Bie, Haley Carlson, Melissa Gajewski, Erin Graham, 
Bryan Karolat, Matthew Markiewicz, Kuburat Saliu, and 
Rajesh Sunasee. 
Congratulations to:   the following students who passed their 
candidacy exams: 
Matthew Zamora (Cowie) March 27, 2009  
Yalina Tritzant (Roy/Brown) March 31, 2009  
Stephanie Wong (Brown/Roy) April 1, 2009 

…and to… 
Sherry MacLeod (Dr. Wong/Dr. Lucy) who successfully 
defended her PhD final exam on April 7, 2009. 
 

Visiting Speakers 
 

 

Tadeusz Gorecki, Department of Chemistry, University of 
Waterloo, Waterloo, Ontario, will speak on “Comprehensive two-
dimentional gas chromatography:  from developments to 
applications” on Friday, April 17, 2009 @ 4:00 p.m. in E3-25. 
 
Prof. Kazunori Koide, Department of Chemistry, University of 
Pittsburgh, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA will speak  on the 
following two days on the following topics. 
 

     Monday, April 27, 2009 @ 11:00 a.m. in Rm. MEC 2-1 
“Development and Applications of Cell-Permeable Fluorogenic 
Probes for Biology and Environment”. 
 

     Tuesday, April 28, 2009 @ 2:00 p.m. in Rm. 2-27 Med. Sci. 
Bldg. 
“Synthesis and biological studies of FR901464 and its analogs”. 
 

The University buildings will be 
closed on Friday, April 10 and 

Monday, April 13 inclusive 
 

 

 

Employment Opportunities 
 

are posted on the bulletin board across from the elevators on the third floor.  
 Please do not remove the employment notices from the bulletin board. 

 
 

Employment opportunities are posted on a new internet site:  http://www.careerowl.ca. 
 

 
GlaxoSmithKline in North Carolina has a research internship in Chemical Biology for a Canadian student who has completed a bachelor’s degree in 
Chemistry with an additional year of post graduate training.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 
Alberta Agriculture and Rural Development, Edmonton – The Food Safety Division (FSD) is seeking an Inorganic Residue Chemist to provide 
analytical support for the chemical residue programs within the chemistry Section of the Agri-Food Laboratories Branch (AFLB).  For more 
information please go to http://www.jobs.alberta.ca.  Closing date – April 14, 2009. 
 
Biotica, UK requires a Natural products chemist as well as a molecular biologist.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 
CDRD is looking for individuals who have recently received their Ph.D. in organic chemistry or those who expect to complete their thesis shortly.  
Please see www.cdrd.ca for more information. 
 
University of Alberta The Biogeochemical Laboratory in Biological Sciences is hiring for a summer laboratory technician.  See postings by the 
mailboxes or email: BGCAlaboratory@ualberta.ca.  information on the lab is available at:  http://www.biology.ualberta.ca/facilities/limnology. 
 
York University has an opening for a PDF position in the area of Atmospheric Chemistry.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 

 

 
 


